
CLIENT RESPONSIBILITY -- SLASH DISPOSAL 2025 – SIGN UP BY AUGUST 31  
  
PLEASE READ BELOW & SIGN UP AT THE BOTTOM OF THIS PAGE:  
  
If you live in these areas: Yale Creek and other developments west of Shotgun Store along Yale-Kilgore Road, Lakeview, 
Meadow View, Websters, Fisher Pointe, Two Top Estates, Baker, Bootjack, Rasmussen, Aspen Ridge, Sawtell Estates, 
Sawtelle Mtn, Island Park Village, Stonegate area, Macks Inn, Harris, McGee, North Fork Summer Homes, Francenville, 
Henderson Pines., Island Park Sustainable Fire Community is pleased to assist you with fuels reduction on your property 
by providing free slash disposal. We are able to provide this service through funds received from Idaho Department of 
Lands in cooperation with the USDA Forest Service.   
 

In order for a landowner to qualify for this program, the items listed below must be followed; failure to adhere to all the 
applicable requirements below will result in NO slash disposal/removal.  These items facilitate slash disposal and reduce 
the cost of the contract.   

▪ Landowner must complete Signup Form with all requested information.  Form can be obtained on IPSFC 
website, requested via email or by calling and providing required information.   

▪ Material in slash disposal pile will be no more than 7 inches in diameter on the large end and less than 6 feet 
long.  Slash consists of branches, treetops, bushes and other natural woody material.   

▪ Slash material will be piled on the edge of the driveway along the main road with large ends facing main road or 
along property boundary on the main road.   

▪ Piles must be in straight, orderly rows, no pixy sticks piles; they will be rejected  

▪ Slash will not be removed if any of these items are included in the pile:   

  
o Dirt  
o Household garbage  
o Chemicals 

o Plastics  
o Appliances  
o Tree stumps  
o Rocks  
o Lumber or other construction materials  
o Yard waste such as needles or leaves  
o Large roots or root wads  

  
  

                    A PERFECT PILE!  
  

▪ Do not put a tarp under the pile; it can’t be picked up with contractor machinery.   
▪ Piles must be placed in the open.  Do not place piles between rocks, trees, phone boxes, power poles, propane 

tanks, fences, or any obstacle that could promote liability to contractor.  The contractor uses mechanical 
equipment to pick up piles and these items get in the way and require hand loading of the material.   

▪ Do not add to pile or create new piles after the deadline for signup  
▪ A house number/address must be visible on main road or on the pile.  Most helpful to put address on a piece of 

cardboard securely fixed to the pile(s).  No address, no pick up  
▪ Notify IPSFC if slash disposal is not needed and you have signed up  
▪ Notify IPSFC if you live in a gated community, provide IPSFC information need for entrance  



 CLICK on this link to sign up for Slash Disposal: 2025 Slash disposal sign up - Google Forms 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFksKL4f3f8dj0GlyoksUPyrYKJeC7mVZVv3PghqR3jK5YWQ/viewform?usp=sharing

